
 

This week we have… 
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• Been revisiting all of the sounds we have learnt so far (s, 

a, t, p, i, n, m, d, g). 

• Been working on the numbers 1, 2 and 3! Focusing on 

number recognition. 

• Been reading the story Pumpkin Soup! We have been 

drawing lots of pictures and adding magic to them.  

• Made pumpkin soup! We had to chop and scrape the 

pumpkins, add all of the other ingredients then put them 

all into a big soup blender! We were all really brave and 

tasted the soup, most of us thought it was delicious! 

• Made our class prayer. We spoke about all of the things we 

are grateful and thankful for in school following our 

discussions about being thankful for the harvest and 

harvest time. 

• Continued with our music unit ‘me!’. 

• Been making pumpkins out of playdough and card, we also 

made mud soup in our outdoor kitchen! 

• Been to church with school for the first time! We were all 

so grown up and sang our harvest songs beautifully.  

• Continued to watch the trees outside and have noticed 

more of the leaves turning orange, yellow and brown! 

• Completed our first half term in school! Well done 😊 

 

 


